
 21-22 School Year Registration! 
 

Rising 9th Graders 

 

The APS re-registration process only requires parents or guardians to register (provide 
updated proof of residency) when their child(ren) are new to the district, entering 
kindergarten, entering 6 th grade, entering 9 th grade, or whenever a change in 
residency occurs. 
 

In order to ensure that we have allotted adequate space and resources for your 
child(ren) at their new school, we are asking that you complete online registration via 
your Infinite Campus Parent Portal account by March 31, 2021. 
 

Parent Portal Account: https://ic.apsk12.org/campus/atlanta.jsp 

Parent Portal Help Page: https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/domain/11609 

 

After logging into your account, click on More and then Online Registration for 
Existing Students. 
 

If you are having difficulty completing online registration, please contact Grady 
High School at 404-802-3021. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE BE ADVISED: 
Rising 6 th and rising 9 th grade students who do not complete Online Registration will 
not receive class assignments for the 2021-2022 school year, and may be withdrawn 

from school at the end of the current school year. 
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